NEWSLETTER

June 1993

Dear Camper,

The annual meeting of the Galway Lake Campers' Association, Inc. will be held Saturday, July 10, 1993 at 7:30 PM in Ruback's Grove. If you are unable to attend, you may use the proxy attached to this letter. Please send the proxy to Mrs. Ruth Otto, the Association Clerk, at RD#5, Amsterdam, New York 12010.

Your Board of Directors has approved the following budget for 1993-1994.

ПЕМ	EXPENSE	ITEM	EXPENSE
Dam Caretaker/Mtnce	\$5,000		
Taxes & Audit	18,000	Conservation	\$1,000
Clerk, Office Expenses	5,000	Survey	2,000
Legal	5,000	Water Test	2,000
Donation, Galway Ambulance 500		Miscellaneous	1,000
Donation, Galway Fire De	pt. 500	Insurance	30,000
		TOTAL	\$70,000

Based on this and a remaining balance in our accounts of \$34,000 we need to collect \$36,000. This divided by 450 active and current dues-paying members, your Board of Directors recommends that the membership fee for 1992-1994 be \$80.00 per campsite.

Very little milfoil was sighted last year, but we have to be alert for any sightings. If you find any milfoil growing anywhere in the lake, please report it to your Grove Director.

Although the lake water tests still show good constant quality, the nutrient level is still high. Needless to say, monitoring of the lake quality must continue and new methods developed and used to maintain and improve lake water quality.

The Galway Lake Sailing Club is again ready to provide a full season of sailing for all those campers who want to join in the fun. Please see the enclosed letter for details.